
Lee, Cheryl 
2/3/2011 11:35:53 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RPS Plans updates

Meredith,

I was just cheeking to see if you have been able to gather a list of changes PG&E is considering for its 
RPS Plan. As I mentioned last week a quick list is fine just to get an idea of the scope of the 
modifications.

Thank you, 
Cheryl

SB GT&S 0317231


